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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

BOS-District I 
Monday, March 6, 2023 8:46 PM 
BOS-Clerk of the Board 
John Hidahl 
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Subject: FW: Carson Crossing Consent Calendar Item 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-S650 
Link to Facebook page 
Link to Nextdoor 
Link to Supervisor Hidahl's webpage 

From: Tom Fox <tommyrae1234@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 4:43 PM 
To: BOS-District II <bostwo@edcgov.us>; BOS-District I <bosone@edcgov.us>; BOS-District Ill <bosthree@edcgov.us>; 

BOS-District V <bosfive@edcgov.us>; BOS-District IV <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
Cc: g.steed@att.net; Robert Williams <bobw1800@gmail.com>; Chuck King <chuck.king.jr@me.com>; Ian Wyatt 
<iwyatt1202@yahoo.com>; John Brock <jtbrockjr@gmail.com>; STEVE SIMMONS <steve.simmons1@comcast.net>; 
Cheryl Fox <mscherylmae@gmail.com>; John Raslear <jjrazzpub@sbcglobal.net>; hgo1dsmith01@gmail.com; 
christopherf.23@gmail.com; Chris Insley <miscmi@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Carson Crossing Consent Calendar Item 

I have just learned that the DOT has put an item regarding Carson Crossing on the Consent Calendar asking you to 
approve Resolution 041-2023 accepting Carson Crossing Drive into the El Dorado County Maintained Mileage System. 

PLEASE pull this item from consent. We have hundreds of people in the Latrobe area as well as those of us on the APAC 
Transportation Committee who are concerned about Carson Crossing and want to be informed about the County's 
plans. There is a perceived lack of an open process concerning transportation decisions taking place without review or 
input from the people or from APAC. There are numerous outstanding issues regarding Carson Crossing that remain 

unresolved. Is APAC review unimportant to you? 

FYI, DOT spoke at the last APAC meeting just a month or so ago and never said anything about this item even though we 
were talking about Carson Crossing. We want full disclosure of any proposals concerning roads in our area and especially 
road designations that have or could have impact on residents in Four Seasons, Heritage and Blackstone developments. 

Tom Fox 
Vice President - Blackstone HOA 
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